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Seminole Co. Fla.,, (11/07/11)-The Seminole County Sheriff's Office is asking the
public for help in located a missing and disabled 78 year-old-woman.

Dora Schoepflin (W/F DOB 7/09/1933), was last seen today at approximately 8a.m.
when she left her home near the 600 block of East Hillcrest Street, in Altamonte
Springs, for gas and breakfast. According to family members Ms. Schoepflin has the
beginning stages of dementia and has gone missing on a previous occasion.

Ms. Schoepflin is 5’4" tall with Gray hair and brown eyes. No clothing description is
available at this time. She is believed to be driving a white 1998 BMW with the tag
number N959LN

Anyone with information on Ms. Schoepflin’s whereabouts is urged to call the
Seminole County Sheriff's Office at 407-665-6650.

Thank you in advance for your assistance.
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